
NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 
 

 

A special meeting of the Greenville Youth Council has been called for Monday, May 19, 2014 at 

6:30 pm.   The meeting will be held in Conference Room 337, located on the third floor of City 

Hall (200 West Fifth Street) for the purpose of discussing the 5K Run/1M Walk to support the 

Food Bank of Central and Eastern North Carolina summer feeding program. 

 

For additional information, please contact Cassandra Daniels at 252-329-4494. 

 

 

 

 

 


